Subject: Reference 2022/2255/P

To whom it may concern

Re: Statement in support of application to develop new Children’s Cancer Centre at GOSH.

As a parent whose child is accessing specialist treatment at GOSH, | am fully in support of this application to develop
a new Children’s Cancer Centre. In fact, having acquainted myself with some of the more recent local objections, it
seems immensely frustrating that a project so worthwhile could be halted on account of some of the reasons I've
seen raised. The work at GOSH is vitally important and it is an institution we should continue to be proud of. Itis
essential GOSH continues to develop, to not only continue of offer world leading care but to give families like us
hope in the future. In consideration of all the issues raised, | hope the right decision is ultimately made.

Kind Regards
David Beecraft



